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Please accept my comment on proposed changes to Bankruptcy Rules 3001 and 3002.

1 am in support of the proposed changes. In my personal experience, I have seen frequent abuses by
creditors. I believe proof of claims should include competent evidence such as a last account statement.
Creditors tend to falsify records and this measure would prevent that abuse.

On the changes regarding mortgage lenders, I think it would be fair play to require proper notice of any
material changes in payments and fees.
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